most interested in the programs offered by your Department. From that
standpoint, even more than the desire to ocooperate with IMr. Smith,

I think we are all interested in making the change. I trust that you
feel as I do on this matter and can assure you that we appreciate the
splendid cooperation which you and your staff are giving in providing
these most interesting programs.

Cordially yours,

7N ) 375

Program Director,

HGI-DR



